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Flagstone Pointe subdivision project 
continues 
FLINT TWP., Mich. - The Genesee County Road Commission will continue its 
Flagstone Pointe Subdivision project on Tuesday, June 11. Crews will be working 
on Flagstone Dr. between River Rd. and Boulder Dr. and on Boulder Dr. between 
Elms Rd. and Flagstone Dr. The project is expected to be completed in early 
July. Residents will be able to access their homes during construction. There 
may be temporary delays during paving. If you have questions, please contact 
Mike Pifer with Kraft Engineering at 810-234-2694. 
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